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Tue, Dec 1st   Neufeld Farms Deadline Dec 14th - 18th  Ugly Sweaters 
Dec 1st – 4th   Deck the Halls  Reports distributed to families 
Dec 7th – 11th  Holiday Hats Fri, Dec 18th  Last day before Winter Break 
Mon, Dec 14th  Neufelds Order Pick Up Mon, Jan 4th  Schools Re-Open afterChristmas Break 

 

Principal’s Message 
As we leave November and head into the final 

month of term one, we want to thank you all 

for helping keep our school community safe 

and healthy. 

 

Thank you for social distancing and wearing 

masks at pick up and drop off. 

 

Thank you for keeping your children home if 

they are not well. 

 

Thank you for limiting your contacts to your 

immediate family and following all  the health 

guidelines. 

 

It takes each and everyone of us to do our part 

so we can kick this pandemic and get back to 

normal! 

 
Spirit Month  
Nov 30 - Dec 4 Deck the Halls 

Theme this year:  "Merry and Bright" 

 

Dec 7-11 Holiday Headwear 

 

Dec 14-19 Ugly Sweater Week!! 

 

Tuesdays continue to be T-Shirt Tuesday: Wear 

your Goldstone Park T-Shirt!!! 

 
PAC 
A big thank you to everyone who purchased gift cards 
through Fundscript. Over $26,000 worth was 
purchased which gives the school over $1000 in 
profit. Thank you so much for participating. The 
money will help offset the deficit from last year. 

 

 
Neufeld Farms Fundraiser  
A reminder that the Neufeld 
Farms order The order deadline 
is: Tuesday, December 1st 
Pickup date: Monday, December 14th at 4:30pm 
at Goldstone Park Elementary.  

Orders can be made on our hotlunch website 
https://goldstonepark.hotlunches.net/admin/  
 
 
*****On-Line Registration/Ordering: 

✔ Go to goldstonepark.hotlunches.net 

✔ Click on “Click here to register” 

✔ Enter access code (GPHL) 

✔ Complete registration form (please include a 
current email address to ensure you receive reminder 
emails about ordering 
deadlines and upcoming orders) 

✔ Click the “Register Now” button at bottom of form 

✔ Follow instructions to add each child in your family 
that attends Goldstone Park Elementary 

✔ Once your child(ren) are registered, click on 
“Orders” 

✔ Proceed to order lunch for your child(ren) 

*** We will not be accepting any cash or cheques this 
year. The only payment we will be accepting will be 
credit card via Bambora through the Hotlunches 
website.  

 

 

 

GOLDSTONE PARK ELEMENTARY 

6287 146 St. 604-595-2767 (Phone) goldstonepark@surreyschools.ca 

Surrey, B.C.    604-595-2769 (Fax) www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark  

V3S 3A3   
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FlipGive  
This year, fundraising for 
Goldstone Park Elementary 
PAC is going to be so much 
easier with FlipGive, a free team funding app. 

The PAC will earn cash back on every purchase made 
all year long! All you have to do is shop anythim with 
the brands you already love, like Home Depot, 
Walmart, Amazon, Sport Chek, Indigo, Old Navy, 
Apple, Esso and Loblaws. It is completely virtual and 
contactless. 

Join the Goldstone Park PAC team now and you’ll get 
a $5.00 bonus the first time you shop: 

https://flipgive.app.link/teams/join?fundraiser_name
=Goldstone&joincode=H99W5X 

Enter this code: H99W5X  

Want to learn more? Check out this 2 minute video: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5vTO_Qg4n80&
ab_channel=FlipGive 

Any questions, please feel free to contact the PAC. 
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